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There is no evidence that Oregon vote by mail is either inefficient or ineffective, 

therefore there is no reason to change our process.  This would incur pointless costs 

while reducing access to the right to vote.  Restricting the ability to vote to only those 

who can arrive at a polling location and stand in line is in effect voter suppression - I 

oppose this legislation. 


